
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Sale of 2001 Chevrolet Utility Truck 

 

DATE: July 7, 2015 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The 2001 Chevrolet Utility Truck has been replaced and we recommend that 

this truck be sold at the equipment auction on July 18, 2015. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

Motion to approve the sale of the 2001 Chevrolet Utility Truck  
 


